
Hello, 

I am a cannabis farmer with a stamped receipt from the County. I am writing to voice my support 

for MCA’s proposals to protect existing operators in Item 5g. We have invested hundreds of 

thousands of dollars into our business and have very little wiggle room. We need to be ensured a 

way to continue to operate no matter what route the County takes. I think removing the most 

controversial parts of the new ordinance, as the MCA memo calls out, would be more than 

enough to get an overwhelming majority vote from the people in June.  

 

 

Drew Phillips 

Birds and Stones 

 


